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RIAFC October 24th Steak Fry meeting  
 

The RIAFC will be holding a Steak Fry meeting on  
Thursday, October 24, 2024 

Club Jogues  
184 Boston St, Coventry, RI  02816 

Dinner at 6:30 p.m.  
(Guests and friends of the RIAFC welcome) 

 
Cash Bar 

(Pitchers of soda included at table) 
Donations are $30 per person 

 
A 50/50 raffle will be held with proceeds benefiting the RIAFC Foundation 

Firefighter Memorial Fund. 
 
 

If you are planning on attending, please register, call or email Chief Susi by  
October 20th at the latest  

so that we can get a head count to Club Jogues for them to plan accordingly.  
 

Commitments are very important as we must commit to 50 attendees. 
 

Chief Susi – 692-0795 or email at rifirechiefs@gmail.com 
 
 

 


